Kathy Kuletz

I am a 30 year resident of Government Hill (Downtown). I have reviewed the proposed redistricting
maps and I want the assembly to know that I support Map 11 (v2, Weddleton). This map makes the
most sense.

I reiterate my strong opposition to any gerrymandered map that was previously proposed, which
tried to link a portion of the downtown district to Eagle River.

Sincerely,
Kathy Kuletz



